Serving the
cities of:

El Cajon

La Mesa
Lemon Grove
Poway
Santee

Serving the
communities of:
Agua Caliente
Allied Gardens
Alpine

Barrett
Blossom Valley
Bostonia
Boulevard
Campo
Canebrake
Casa de Oro
College Area
Crest
Cuyamaca
Dehesa

Del Cerro
Descanso
Dulzura
Eucalyprus Hills
Fernbrook
Flinn Springs
Granite Hills
Granwville
Guatay
Harbison Canyon
Jacumba
Jamul
Johnstown
Julian

Lake Morena
Lakeside
Mount Helix
Pine Hills
Pine Valley
Potrero
Ramona
Rancho San Diego
Rolando

San Carlos
San Pasqual
Santa Ysabel
Shelter Valley
Spring Valley
Tecate

Tierra del Sol
Vallecitos

Wynola

Serving the Indian
reservations of:
Barona

Campo

Cosmit
Ewiiaapaayp
Inaja

Jamul

La Posta
Man:zanita
Mesa Grande
Santa Ysabel
Sycuan

Viejas

DIANNE JACOB

SUPERVISOR, SECOND DISTRICT
SAN DIEGO COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

April 4, 2016

Dr. Gregg Robinson, Ph.D., President
San Diego County Board of Education
6401 Linda Vista Road

San Diego, CA 92111

Dear Dr. Robinson:

As Supervisor of the Second Supervisorial District, I would like to express my
support for a public vote to determine the outcome of Grossmont Union High
School District’s (GUHSD) proposal for “by-trustee” area elections.

The importance of representing the people through elections is paramount to the
political process. Normally, election “by-trustee” area is a fair way to ensure that
constituents are being properly and proportionally represented. GUHSD’s proposal
to move to a “by-trustee” area election method is not something that is generally
considered unusual, however, recent actions and decisions by GUHSD’s Board of
Directors has created a sense of public distrust.

To fully evaluate GUHSD’s proposal, I strongly believe that a vote of the people is
necessary. Only through a public vote will the voices of the Grossmont District be
heard. Thank you for your consideration.

Since

DJ:mp

Cc:  Guadalupe Gonzédlez, Board Member, SDCOE, w/ attachment
Cc:  Alicia Mufioz, Board Member, SDCOE, w/ attachment

Cc:  Mark Anderson, Board Member, SDCOE, w/ attachment

Cc:  Rick Shea, Board Member, SDCOE, w/ attachment

Cc:  Robert Shield, Board President, GUHSD, w/ attachment
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